
 

 

PEI Seniors’ Secretariat Community Grants 2019 
 
 

The PEI Seniors’ Secretariat is inviting organizations and community 
groups who are seeking the opportunity to undertake activities which 
align with the Secretariat’s priority areas of action to submit a 
proposal for funding.  
 
The Secretariat has several priority areas for action: 

• Projects which reduce the social isolation of seniors  
• Projects which promote positive images of aging  
• Home First/Age in Place projects  
• Financial security and safety projects  

 
Who is eligible to apply? 
Non-profit organizations, community based coalitions, networks, 
municipal governments, band councils and Aboriginal organizations 
in PEI.  
 
Applications and Funding Guidelines can be accessed at: 
https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/family-and-human-
services/seniors-secretariat-grant 
 
For an application or more information call: 1-866-770-0588 
 
Please submit your proposal to: 
Seniors’ Secretariat 
Department of Family and Human Services   
11 Kent Street, 2nd Floor Jones Building 
PO Box 2000, Charlottetown, PE C1A 7N8 
 
Fax: 902-894-0242 
Email: seniors@gov.pe.ca  
 
The deadline for submissions is April 15, 2019  
 
 

https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/family-and-human-services/seniors-secretariat-grant
https://www.princeedwardisland.ca/en/information/family-and-human-services/seniors-secretariat-grant
mailto:seniors@gov.pe.ca

